
 

 
 

Bulletin #007 
Industry engagement       July 2023 

   

City Council has directed Administration to engage with the Vehicle for Hire industry to gather 
feedback on a prescribed list of topics. The first of those sessions was held in March.  
 
We would now like to invite you to a second phase of engagement sessions to collect your 
feedback on the following topics: 

 

• One police check for both a taxi and TNC driver’s licence 

• Combining taxi plate licence renewal with taxi driver’s licence renewal  

• Industry interaction and engagement  
 

Your feedback is important; it helps us understand how changes to the industry may impact you. 
City Council will receive a report and recommendations, the date will be shared once determined. 
 
Please drop by one date/time/location and chat with Vehicle for Hire staff. 
 

Sunday, July 30 Monday, July 31 

2:30 p.m. – 6 p.m. 

Falconridge/Castleridge Comm. Association 

95 Falshire Drive N.E. 

9 a.m. – 11 a.m. 
 

OR 
 

1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

Vehicle for Hire Licensing Office 

2340 – 22 Street N.E. 

  
We look forward to seeing you at a session and appreciate your time. Free parking will be available, and we 
will provide light refreshments. Please reach out with any questions, VFHEngagement@calgary.ca 
 

This communication is translated in Amharic, Arabic, French, Hindi, Punjabi, Somali, and Urdu. Click here to 
view the documents.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
  

Acting Deputy Chief, Vehicle for Hire Safety  
Public Vehicle Standards 
Emergency Management & Community Safety  

mailto:VFHEngagement@calgary.ca
https://www.calgary.ca/taxis-ride-share/bulletins.html

